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SECURlnG 
DURPLAnT 
OC San's Plant No. 2 in Huntington Beach is 
triangular shaped and bounded by Brookhurst 
Street, the Santa Ana River, and the Talbert 
Marsh, just inland from the Pacific Coast Highway. 

As critical infrastructure, OC San facilities fall 
under the safety measures of the Department of 
Homeland Security. To secure our Plant No. 2, 
a project is set to begin construction this spring 
along the southern perimeter by the Talbert 
Marsh. 

The Wall and Soil Improvements Project will 
provide improved site security and visual 
screening of the process facilities. Soil 

improvements will mitigate lateral spreading to 
prevent structures from shifting due to a seismic 
event. An existing chain link fence will be replaced 
with a concrete wall. The wall is designed to 
protect from future sea level flood rise and to 
withstand tsunami forces. By securing our Plant 
and adding resiliency to risks, we can continue to 
serve our communities and protect public health 
and the environment. 

The wall will have nature-themed marsh birds 
stamped artwork and a unique wave pattern 
on the top of the wall. New landscaping will be 
planted along the wall and the existing bikeway 
making it a beautiful path to enjoy. 

During construction, there will be periods of time 
the bikeway section along the project area will 
have temporary partial and full closures with 
detours. Don't let these closures surprise you.
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Sign up for email and text alerts: 

Subscribe to "Huntington Beach Plant Activities". 

Scan the QR code or visit www.ocsan.gov/wall for the latest project updates and 
schedule information. 
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BREAKING NEWS 

Your Pipes Love 
Bacon Grease I* 
OC San announces that fats, oil, and grease, otherwise known as FOG is good for 
your pipes! No more need to cool FOG, mix with other absorbent materials such as 
coffee grounds and place in a bag or container and throw away in the trash. Go ahead 
and pour that hot bacon grease down the drain, your pipes will thank you for it. 

*Happq April Fools' Daq!*

We are JOKING. Remember: 
Pouring fats, oil and grease down 
the drain is still a big NO-NO!

Hopefully this story puts a smile 
on your face, and you keep your 
pipes happy and FOG free! 

Dlllfdns � flu, 'Rain, 
The Magic of April Showers 
2025 began with heavy rains that have a significant impact on 
OC San's systems. During the February storm, Plant No. 1 in 
Fountain Valley recorded 2.64 inches of rain, while Plant No. 2 in 
Huntington Beach logged 2.22 inches. These intense downpours 
pushed the instantaneous peak flows to 200 million gallons per 
day (MGD) at Plant No. 1 and to 209 MGD at Plant No. 2. This is 
50 percent greater than dry weather peak flow for Plant No. 1 and 
130 percent greater for Plant No. 2. 

With April showers approaching, our staff is ready to step in and 
seamlessly handle these surges so that the community isn't 
impacted. Even though we're prepared for this, you can help 
too! Residents can help ease the strain of the rain by postponing 
water-intensive activities-such as showering, doing laundry, or 
washing dishes-until the rain subsides or later in the day when 
flows slow down. This small adjustment can make a big difference 
as we continue to experience wet weather. 
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